NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING: WEST RUTLAND DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD (DRB)
On Wednesday September 19, 2018 at 7:00 PM the W. Rutland DRB will convene a Public
Hearing at W. RUTLAND TOWN OFFICE, 35 Marble St. to review the following Applications:

Application 18-33 by Lori Lyons for a two lot Minor Subdivision of a 15.6 acre property at 1746
Plaesant Street (Parcel #20-0041684) with access the new parcel by a private right-of way
from the Town Road.

Application 18-34 by Michael Tyminski (Owner) and Paul Vitagliano (Applicant), to remove an
existing barn and construct aa 80’ X 80’ building on approximately the same site, to house the
Applicant’s business vehicles and office; at 839 Clarendon Ave(Parcel #28-1330839).

A copy of these applications are available for review at Town Office.

Interested Parties are to be registered and be prepared to give (written &/or verbal) testimony
by 7:15 pm, or they may forfeit their right to appeal any decision of the DRB to VT Superior
Court {Environmental Division). (Posted 9/4/2018)



